From: Holly Rohrbacher

To: PCD

Subject: Proposed Exit for the Bloedel Reserve
Date: Monday, July 31, 2017 6:38:49 AM
Hello,

As a north end resident that DREADS risking the life of me and my family when | turn left on
a busy day, | urge the city to consider a plan to have the Bloedel Reserve exit on West Port
Madison and then ADD A LIGHT on that road. The agate wood neighborhood needs this light
and a way to get to it.

Thank you!

Holly Rohrbacher
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Holly Rohrbacher | Senior Event Manager
p: 206-940-7479
hollyrohrbacher@gmail.com | www.hollyrohrbacher.com
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